
 

HALTON REGION & LOCAL AREA MUNICIPALITIES 

Halton 
Region 

 Remains open, business as usual. 

Town of 
Oakville  

 Effective March 16, all Town of Oakville facilities, including Town Hall, are closed to the public. 
 
Town staff have advised BILD and its Developers’ Liaison Committee that in order to cope with the business 
impacts of COVID-19, they are seeking open dialogue on the current state of the Town’s and the business 
operations of its development community so more informed decisions can be made on how to best assist each 
other. As such they are asking members to advise Town staff of the following: 

 Name of your Company 
 Current state of Business Operation (ie. closed, partial closure, fully operational) 
 If closed, the expected return to operation date (ie. TBD, set date but may change) 

Town staff acknowledges that members’ company have many facets to its operations (planning, engineering, 
building). If member-companies have closed only certain facets of operations, please be as specific as 
possible as to the operations that are ceased or slowed.  The above information will be useful in understanding 
the demand or drop in demand on our services and allow the Town to reallocate staff as appropriate to other 
business functions as necessary. 
  
Members can send the information above, or direct questions pertaining to the Planning, Development and 
Building service operations to: 
  
Darnell Lambert, C.E.T. 
Director- Development Engineer, Development Engineering 
t: 905-845-6601, ext.3320 | f: 905-338-4414 | darnell.lambert@oakville.ca 

Town of 
Milton 

Town of Milton has closed Town Hall to the public until April 5. Modified business services will continue and a 
complete list of services that are not available at this time and those remaining open will be provided as soon 
as possible. Upcoming committee meetings have been cancelled, and the March 30 Town Council meeting is 
currently under review. 
  
With respect to planning and development services, BILD has been advised by Town staff that they are 
accepting applications by appointment only. If any members have applications to submit, it is best to contact 
the lead planner on the pre-consultation meeting at the Town and make arrangements. To the extent possible 
staff are encouraging electronic submissions. Any meetings can be handled via teleconference or Zoom. Other 
communication should be via phone or e-mail.  
   
Members seeking more information are encouraged to connect with: 
  
Barb Koopmans, MPA, MCIP, RPP, CMO 
Commissioner, Development Services 
905-878-7252 x2301 | Barb.Koopmans@milton.ca 

Town of 
Halton Hills  

Town Hall is closed to the public until further notice and all Council and Committee meetings up to April 1st are 
cancelled. 

City of 
Burlington  

City Hall have closed their facilities and have asked staff to work from home with the exception of services that 
need to be delivered. This closure is in place until April 5th. All scheduled Council and Committee meetings 
during this period are cancelled. 
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